
June 2020 

UPCOMING MEETINGS: 
 

Meetings will be held by Tele-Conference for the Month of June 
If you would like to participate, please call City Hall to get the call in information 

 

City Council Meeting: Monday, June 8th 7:00PM 

Public Hearing on approving Budget for 2020/20201 June 8th 7:00PM 
See City Website for copy of Budget 

 

Parks and Recreation Meeting: CANCELLED Tuesday, June 2nd  
Rescheduled for July 7th 

Planning Commission Meeting: Monday, June 29th  4:30 PM 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

IT’S ELECTION TIME! 
 

The City currently has the Mayor (2 year term) and 2 Council seats (4 year 

terms) that will be coming up in the November  

elections. If you are interested in running for one of these  

positions, packets are available for pick-up at City Hall. Packets must be 

completed and returned to City Hall no later than  

Tuesday, August 20th at 3:00 PM 

____________________________________________________________ 

National Night Out in the Church Park  
 

CANCELLED FOR 2020 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU NEXT YEAR!! 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

Xpressbillpay.com 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

Congratulations to all our SUBLIMITY 

Seniors, CLASS OF 2020! 
 

 

 

MAYORS MESSGE ON BACK 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 
 

Garage Sales  

Please call City Hall to  

receive a PERMIT. Permit is 

REQUIRED, although the $3 

fee is being waived until 

 City Hall is reopened to the 

public. 

Dog Reminder 
It is the responsibility of the 

pet owner to clean up after 

your dog when you are out 

and about. Mutt Mitts are 

available in the parks.  
 

Park Rentals are now  

available for the summer 

months. Please call for  

Availability, reservation form 

and to pay the $50 fee.  
 

Farming Equipment  
We live in a Farming  

Community. There will be 

Farm equipment and  

vehicles on the roads.  

Please use patience  

and caution  
 

TRASH CAN Reminder 

Please remove your trash 

cans from the street within 24 

hours after pickup. Cans 

should be stored behind the 

front of house. 
——— 

—————— 

————————— 

 



Frequently asked Questions at City Hall 
 

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to 

build a fence, the city does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval. 

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are building  

anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and  follow city codes. 

Can we have Chickens? Yes they are allowed. NO ROOSTERS! Although there are codes to fol-

low as to the placement of a chicken coop. As always, please be respectful to your neighbors! 

Does the city allow vehicles parked on the street? We have a code for that! Vehicles must be 

legally licensed and not parked in one spot for more than three days. The street is not a storage 

space. Vehicles should be parked on your own property. Recreational vehicles like boats and 

Rv’s/campers are not allowed to be parked on the street.  

 

Watch for more FAQ’s monthly 

Most City Codes can be found online on the city’s website. If you are unsure please don’t hesitate 

to email us at 

 information@cityofsublimity.org 

 

MAYORS MESSAGE 
 

Hello everyone, 
 
I would like to Thank everyone that has helped with the mask building project!  It is very much  
appreciated!   
 
I have received many comments about opening our parks and playgrounds.  First, I’d like you to 
know we are following the guidelines set forth by our governor.  Second, The parks are open to ex-
ercise and sports activities as long as you are practicing social distancing and being social respon-
sibility.    
 
I’ve had many questions regarding garage/estate sales.  We are allowing garage/estate sales as 
long as you contact City Hall and we will mail your permit.  The $3 garage sale permit fee will be 
waived while the city hall offices are closed to the public.  
 
Please remember to support our local businesses!   As always, if you have any questions or com-
ments, feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org   

 
Thank you, 
Jim Kingsbury 

The Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is now available online on the City’s  

Website www.cityofsublimity.org  
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